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Half-long-size Super Pan® solid

high-temperature plastic cover in

amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. The amber color is easily identifiable, and the sleek design fits on your 

Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.



High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339624

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 20.8 x 0.875



(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 20.8

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 52.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Half-Long

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.5

Case Height 4.25

Case Length 21

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.34

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.56



Full-size Super Pan® solid clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid.

Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable



Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339396

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 20.8 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 20.8

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 52.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Full

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13



Case Height 4.5

Case Length 21

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.71

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 8.42



Half-size Super Pan® solid clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid.

Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable



Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339419

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.732 x 10.37 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 12.73



(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.232

(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 8.87

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

Usable Height (IN) 0.465

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.5

(D) Depth (CM) 26.3

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 22.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Usable Height (CM) 1.2

Size Half

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13

Case Height 4.25

Case Length 10.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.34

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.96



Third-size Super Pan® solid clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid.

Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable



Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339433

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 6.9 x 0.875



(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 6.9

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Third

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7

Case Height 4.25

Case Length 13

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.22

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.78



Fourth-size Super Pan® solid clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid.

Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable



Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339488

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 10.4 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 10.4

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Fourth

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.75

Case Height 4.4



Case Length 10.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.18

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.12



Half-long-size Super Pan® solid

clear polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid.

Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable



Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339501

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 20.8 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 20.8

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 52.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Half-Long

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.5

Case Height 4.25



Case Length 21

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.34

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.96



Sixth-size Super Pan® solid clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid.

Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable



Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339457

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 6.9 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 6.9

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Sixth

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.5



Case Height 4.25

Case Length 7

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.11

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.32



Ninth-size Super Pan® solid clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid.

Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable



Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339471

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 4.2 x 6.9 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 4.2



(D) Depth (IN) 6.9

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 10.7

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Ninth

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 4.5

Case Height 4.85

Case Length 7.3

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.09

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 0.87



Full-size Super Pan® slotted clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid. A slot keeps a 

serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into the pan, and the sleek design 

fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.



Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339402

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 20.8 x 0.875



(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 20.8

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 52.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Full

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.25

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 20.9

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.72

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 9.74



Half-size Super Pan® slotted clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid. A slot keeps a 

serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into the pan, and the sleek design 

fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.



Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339426

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 10.4 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 10.4

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Half

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6



Case Width 13

Case Height 4.25

Case Length 10.65

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.34

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.94



Third-size Super Pan® slotted clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid. A slot keeps a 

serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into the pan, and the sleek design 

fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.



Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339440

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.9 x 12.7 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.9

(D) Depth (IN) 12.7

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 17.5

(D) Depth (CM) 32.3

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Third

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6



Case Width 7.125

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 12.85

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.24

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.74



Fourth-size Super Pan® slotted clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid. A slot keeps a 

serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into the pan, and the sleek design 

fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.



Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339495

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 10.4 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 10.4

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Fourth

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.75



Case Height 4.35

Case Length 10.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.18

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.0



Sixth-size Super Pan® slotted clear

polycarbonate cover

The Super Pan clear cover by Vollrath is an easy way to keep food fresh. The polycarbonate 

material is strong, reliable and safe for temperatures between -40°F and 210°F, making it 

ideal for storage and cold applications. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as 

needed and offers a comfortable grip. Thanks to the clear construction, this cover provides 

excellent visibility, so you can identify contents without removing the lid. A slot keeps a 

serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into the pan, and the sleek design 

fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.



Safe for temperatures between -40°F
and 210°F

Polycarbonate material is strong and
reliable

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Clear construction provides excellent
visibility

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339464



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 6.9 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 6.9

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Sixth

Construction

Color Clear

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.75

Case Height 4.25

Case Length 7.125

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.12

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.3



Full-size Super Pan® solid high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. The amber color is easily identifiable, and the sleek design fits on your 

Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339518

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 20.8 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 20.8



(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 52.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Full

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.125

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 21

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.72

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 9.72



Half-size Super Pan® solid high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. The amber color is easily identifiable, and the sleek design fits on your 

Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339532

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.732 x 10.37 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 12.73



(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.232

(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 8.87

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

Usable Height (IN) 0.465

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.5

(D) Depth (CM) 26.3

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 22.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Usable Height (CM) 1.2

Size Half

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 10.75

Case Height 4.55

Case Length 13

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.37

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.1



Third-size Super Pan® solid high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. The amber color is easily identifiable, and the sleek design fits on your 

Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339556

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 6.9 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 6.9



(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Third

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.25

Case Height 4.45

Case Length 12.95

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.24

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.82



Fourth-size Super Pan® solid high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. The amber color is easily identifiable, and the sleek design fits on your 

Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339600

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 10.4 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 10.4



(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Fourth

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.75

Case Height 4.4

Case Length 10.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.18

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.1



Sixth-size Super Pan® solid high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. The amber color is easily identifiable, and the sleek design fits on your 

Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339570

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 6.9 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 6.9



(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Sixth

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.5

Case Height 4.25

Case Length 7.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.12

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.42



Ninth-size Super Pan® solid high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. The amber color is easily identifiable, and the sleek design fits on your 

Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

Made in the USA

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339594

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 4.2 x 6.9 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 4.2

(D) Depth (IN) 6.9



(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 10.7

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Ninth

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 4.5

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 7.125

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.08

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 0.9



Full-size Super Pan® slotted high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. A slot keeps a serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into 

the pan, and the sleek design fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339525

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 20.8 x 0.875



(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 20.8

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 52.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Full

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.25

Case Height 4

Case Length 21

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.64

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 10.7



Half-size Super Pan® slotted high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. A slot keeps a serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into 

the pan, and the sleek design fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339549

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 10.4 x 0.875



(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 10.4

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Half

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 10.6

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 12.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.35

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.12



Third-size Super Pan® slotted high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. A slot keeps a serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into 

the pan, and the sleek design fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339563

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.7 x 6.9 x 0.875



(W) Width (IN) 12.7

(D) Depth (IN) 6.9

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Third

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.25

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 13

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.25

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.8



Fourth-size Super Pan® slotted

high-temperature plastic cover in

amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. A slot keeps a serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into 

the pan, and the sleek design fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.



High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip

Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Made in the USA

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339617

Unit Dimensions



Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 10.4 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 10.4

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Fourth

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.5

Case Height 4.4

Case Length 10.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.18

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.08



Sixth-size Super Pan® slotted high-

temperature plastic cover in amber

The Super Pan high-temperature plastic cover is perfect for steam tables and microwaves. 

The durable construction is strong, reliable and approved for temperatures between -40°F 

and 375°F. The sleek handle saves space, allows stacking as needed and offers a 

comfortable grip. A slot keeps a serving utensil within reach and prevents it from sliding into 

the pan, and the sleek design fits on your Super Pan steam table pan perfectly.

High-temperature plastic is durable and
approved for temperatures between
-40°F and 375°F

Sleek handle saves space, allows
stacking and offers a comfortable grip



Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Designed for steam tables and
microwaves — not for use in ovens,
combi-steamers or convection ovens

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419339587

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.3 x 6.9 x 0.875



(W) Width (IN) 6.3

(D) Depth (IN) 6.9

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Sixth

Construction

Color Amber

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.75

Case Height 4.35

Case Length 7.125

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.12

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.4



11-7/16-inch stainless steel hinged
cover with plastic handle

The hinged cover by Vollrath is convenient, effective and beautifully crafted. The strong 

stainless steel promises years of use, and the mirror finish creates a sleek, attractive 

appearance. The welded clip on the stationary side holds it in place securely, and a slot 

holds a ladle or spoon for easy serving. With a plastic handle that ensures quick, one-

handed operation, this hinged cover is ideal for staffed or self-serve applications.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Plastic handle allows one-handed
operation for convenient serving

Mirror finish creates a sleek
appearance

Slot holds serving utensil in place



Welded clip on stationary side holds
cover in place securely

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419940691

Unit Dimensions

(W) Width (IN) 11.437

(D) Depth (IN) 11.437

(H) Height (IN) 0.93

(DI) Diameter 11.437

(DII) Inside Diameter (IN) 9.5

(W) Width (CM) 29.05

(D) Depth (CM) 29.05

(H) Height (CM) 2.4

(DI) Diameter (CM) 29.05

(DII) Inside Diameter (CM) 24.13

Weight

Weight (LB) 1.2792

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 12



Case Height 6.25

Case Length 15.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.14

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 7.7

PRODUCT ACCESSORIES

Name Item #

11-quart low-profile stockpot kettle inset for retro stockpot rethermalizer 46311-2

7 ¼-quart low-profile stockpot kettle inset for retro stockpot rethermalizer 46407-2

7 ¼-quart stainless steel inset 78194

11-quart stainless steel inset 78204

PRODUCT PARTS

Name Part #

PLASTIC HANDLE 26079-1



6 ½-inch stainless steel hinged

cover with Kool-Touch® handle

The hinged cover by Vollrath is convenient, effective and beautifully crafted. The strong 

stainless steel promises years of use, and the mirror finish creates a sleek, attractive 

appearance. The welded clip on the stationary side holds it in place securely, and a slot 

holds a ladle or spoon for easy serving. With a Kool-Touch handle thatʼs heat-resistant up to 

225°F and provides a cool, comfortable grip, this hinged cover allows for one-handed 

operation, making it ideal for staffed or self-serve applications.



Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Kool-Touch handle is heat-resistant up
to 225°F and provides a cool,
comfortable grip

Mirror finish creates a sleek
appearance

Slot holds serving utensil in place

Welded clip on stationary side holds
cover in place securely

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419100811

Unit Dimensions

(W) Width (IN) 7.400004

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(DI) Diameter 7.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

(DI) Diameter (CM) 19.1

Weight

Weight (LB) 0.6691

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 8

Case Height 10.250006

Case Length 8

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.43



Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.01

PRODUCT ACCESSORIES

Name Item #

6 ½-inch stainless steel hinged cover with Kool-Touch® handle 47486

PRODUCT PARTS

Name Part #

KOOL-TOUCH KNOB 22470-1



8 ½-inch stainless steel hinged

cover with Kool-Touch® handle

This mirror-finish stainless steel cover has a welded clip on the stationary side to hold it 

securely in place. It features a slot for a ladle or spoon. The Kool-Touch handle is heat-

resistant, and the cover is easily operated with one hand.

Mirror-finish stainless steel

Welded clips on stationary side of
cover hold it securely in place

Kool-Touch knob handle

Slot for a serving utensil

Simple one-handed operation



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS



Model Information

UPC 029419100835

Unit Dimensions

(W) Width (IN) 9.45

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 8.806

(W3) Additional Width (IN) 0.959

(D) Depth (IN) 9.45

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 2.812

(H) Height (IN) 0.8

(DI) Diameter 9.728

(DiU) Usable Diameter (IN) 8.25

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 22.4

(W3) Additional Width (CM) 2.4

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 7.1

(H) Height (CM) 2



(DI) Diameter (CM) 24

(DiU) Usable Diameter (CM) 21

Size 8.5

Weight

Weight (LB) 0.9042

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Hinged

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Round

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.5

Case Height 12.000006

Case Length 10.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.53

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 5.49

PRODUCT PARTS

Name Part #

KOOL-TOUCH KNOB 22470-1



11 7/16-inch stainless steel hinged

cover with Kool-Touch® handle

This mirror-finish stainless steel cover has a welded clip on the stationary side to hold it 

securely in place. It features a slot for a ladle or spoon. The Kool-Touch handle is heat-

resistant, and the cover is easily operated with one hand.

Mirror-finish stainless steel

Welded clips on stationary side of
cover hold it securely in place

Kool-Touch knob handle

Slot for serving utensil

Simple one-handed operation



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419100842

Unit Dimensions

(W) Width (IN) 11.3

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 10.782



(W3) Additional Width (IN) 0.963

(D) Depth (IN) 11.3

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 3.5

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(DI) Diameter 11.487

(DiU) Usable Diameter (IN) 10

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 27.4

(W3) Additional Width (CM) 2.4

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 8.9

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

(DI) Diameter (CM) 28.7

(DiU) Usable Diameter (CM) 25.4

Size 10.5

Weight

Weight (LB) 1.2317

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Hinged

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Round

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 12.75



Case Height 9.5

Case Length 16

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.89

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 7.39

PRODUCT PARTS

Name Part #

KOOL-TOUCH KNOB 22470-1



9 ⅝-inch contemporary stainless

steel hinged inset cover

The contemporary hinged inset cover features a unique, elegant design. The stainless steel 

construction is durable and long-lasting, while the mirror finish creates a sophisticated 

appearance. A permanently welded handle doubles as a kickstand for the lid, for convenient, 

quick and mess-free serving without removing the cover completely. A notched slot keeps 

the serving utensil in place, preventing it from sliding into the food. No-friction tabs allow 

easy removal for cleaning or refilling.



Stainless steel is durable and long-
lasting

Mirror finish creates an elegant
appearance

Permanently welded handle doubles as
a kickstand for the lid

Lid design allows convenient, quick
serving and helps condensation return
to the inset to maintain food quality and
prevent messes

Notched slot holds serving utensil in
place, preventing it from sliding into the
food

No-friction tabs for easy removal for
cleaning or refilling

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 671080615714

Unit Dimensions

(H) Height (IN) 2.75

(DI) Diameter 9.94

(DiU) Usable Diameter (IN) 9.625

(H) Height (CM) 7

(DI) Diameter (CM) 25.2

(DiU) Usable Diameter (CM) 24.4

Size 7

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 1

Case Width 10.25

Case Height 10.5



Case Length 10.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.23

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.52



11 7/16-inch contemporary stainless

steel hinged inset cover

This mirror-finish stainless steel cover features a permanently welded handle that serves as 

a kickstand to prop the lid open, a large opening for easy access and a slot for a ladle or 

spoon. A convenient notched slot keeps the serving utensil handy and prevents it from 

sliding into food. This hinged lid makes it easy to serve food without completely removing 

the cover, and it’s designed to help condensation return to the inset. No-friction tabs allow 

easy removal for cleaning or refilling. This lid fits select 11-quart insets.

Durable stainless steel construction



Handle serves as a kickstand to keep
cover open for easy access to food

Handle design dissipates heat to make
it cooler to the touch

No-friction tabs

2018 Foodservice Equipment Reports
Smallwares Award Winner



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 671080615721

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 9.438 x 7.944 x 0.435

(W) Width (IN) 9.43

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 1

(W3) Additional Width (IN) 2.562

(D) Depth (IN) 7.94

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 1.06

(D3) Additional Depth (IN) 0.625

(H) Height (IN) 0.43

(W) Width (CM) 24

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 2.5

(W3) Additional Width (CM) 6.5



(D) Depth (CM) 20.2

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 2.7

(D3) Additional Depth (CM) 1.6

(H) Height (CM) 1.1

Size 11

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Hinged

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Shape Round

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 1

Case Width 12

Case Height 3

Case Length 12.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.29

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.94



Full-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table pan lid in white

This flexible steam table pan lid by Vollrath keeps food fresh, protected and safe. The low-

density polyethylene construction is stain-resistant, flexible and durable. Itʼs also dishwasher-

safe and features an edge design that allows for convenient, sturdy stacking. Itʼs safe for 

temperatures between -20°F and 190°F, making it ideal for cold storage, transportation and 

more.

Low-density polyethylene construction
is stain-resistant, flexible and durable

Safe for temperatures between -20°F
and 190°F



Lid design allows stacking for
convenient storage and transport

Dishwasher-safe for easy cleaning

Made in the USA

NSF-certified



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419282098

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 20.982 x 12.851 x 0.597

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 19.316

(D) Depth (IN) 20.96

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 11.28

(H) Height (IN) 0.59

(W) Width (CM) 53.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 49.1

(D) Depth (CM) 32.6

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 28.7

(H) Height (CM) 1.5



Size Full

Construction

Color Natural

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.55

Case Height 4.325

Case Length 21.55

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.8

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 8.4



Full-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table hotel pan lid in red

This low-density polyethylene lid is nonstaining, easy to clean and dishwasher-safe. It keeps 

ingredients fresh and food sanitary and is safe to use in temperatures from -20°F to 190°F. 

The lid’s edge allows stacking for easy transport or to save space in coolers and 

refrigerators. Compatible with Vollrath® Super Pan® full-size steam table pans.

Low-density polyethylene is
nonstaining

Dishwasher-safe

Safe to use in temperatures ranging
from -20°F to 190°F (-28°C to 88°C)

Lids allow pans to be stacked for
space-saving cold-food storage

In order to fulfill this item a minimum order quantity of 180 pieces must be purchased.



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 671080551982

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 20.982 x 12.851 x 0.597

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 19.316

(D) Depth (IN) 20.96

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 11.28

(H) Height (IN) 0.59

(W) Width (CM) 53.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 49.1

(D) Depth (CM) 32.6

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 28.7

(H) Height (CM) 1.5



Size Full

Construction

Color Red

Construction Feature 2 Flexible

Construction Material Polyethylene

Case Lot Measurement

Case Width 13.55

Case Height 4.325

Case Length 21.55



Half-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table hotel pan lid in white

This low-density polyethylene lid is nonstaining, easy to clean and dishwasher-safe. It keeps 

ingredients fresh and food sanitary and is safe to use in temperatures from -20°F to 190°F. 

The lid’s edge allows stacking for easy transport or to save space in coolers and 

refrigerators. Compatible with Vollrath® Super Pan® half-size steam table pans.

Low-density polyethylene construction

Ideal for storing cold foods

Safe to use in temperatures ranging
from -20°F to 190°F



Lid edge allows for easy stacking,
storage and transport



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419282104

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.863 x 10.565 x 0.567

(W) Width (IN) 12.75

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.439

(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 9.177

(H) Height (IN) 0.56

(W) Width (CM) 32.7

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 29.1

(D) Depth (CM) 26.8

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 23.3

(H) Height (CM) 1.4



Size Half

Construction

Color Natural

Construction Feature 2 Flexible

Construction Material Polyethylene

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.375

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 11

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.38

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.14



Third-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table pan lid in white

This flexible steam table pan lid by Vollrath keeps food fresh, protected and safe. The low-

density polyethylene construction is stain-resistant, flexible and durable. Itʼs also dishwasher-

safe and features an edge design that allows for convenient, sturdy stacking. Itʼs safe for 

temperatures between -20°F and 190°F, making it ideal for cold storage, transportation and 

more.

Low-density polyethylene construction
is stain-resistant, flexible and durable

Safe for temperatures between -20°F
and 190°F



Lid design allows stacking for
convenient storage and transport

Dishwasher-safe for easy cleaning

Made in the USA

NSF-certified



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419276660

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.812 x 7.062 x 0.562

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(H) Height (IN) 0.56

(W) Width (CM) 32.5

(D) Depth (CM) 17.9

(H) Height (CM) 1.4

Size Third

Construction

Color Natural



Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.625

Case Height 4.375

Case Length 13.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.26

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.7



Third-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table hotel pan lid in red

This low-density polyethylene lid is nonstaining, easy to clean and dishwasher-safe. It keeps 

ingredients fresh and food sanitary and is safe to use in temperatures from -20°F to 190°F. 

The lid’s edge allows stacking for easy transport or to save space in coolers and 

refrigerators. Compatible with Vollrath® Super Pan® third-size steam table pans.

Low-density polyethylene is
nonstaining

Dishwasher-safe

Safe to use in temperatures ranging
from -20°F to 190°F (-28°C to 88°C)

Lids allow pans to be stacked for
space-saving cold-food storage

In order to fulfill this item a minimum order quantity of 480 pieces must be purchased.



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 671080551999

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.812 x 7.062 x 0.562

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(H) Height (IN) 0.56

(W) Width (CM) 32.5

(D) Depth (CM) 17.9

(H) Height (CM) 1.4

Size Third

Construction

Color Red

Construction Feature 2 Flexible



Construction Material Polyethylene

Case Lot Measurement

Case Width 7.625

Case Height 4.375

Case Length 13.25



Fourth-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table pan lid in white

This flexible steam table pan lid by Vollrath keeps food fresh, protected and safe. The low-

density polyethylene construction is stain-resistant, flexible and durable. Itʼs also dishwasher-

safe and features an edge design that allows for convenient, sturdy stacking. Itʼs safe for 

temperatures between -20°F and 190°F, making it ideal for cold storage, transportation and 

more.

Low-density polyethylene construction
is stain-resistant, flexible and durable

Safe for temperatures between -20°F
and 190°F



Lid design allows stacking for
convenient storage and transport

Dishwasher-safe for easy cleaning

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419276677

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.437 x 10.437 x 0.562

(W) Width (IN) 6.37



(D) Depth (IN) 10.43

(H) Height (IN) 0.56

(W) Width (CM) 16.4

(D) Depth (CM) 26.5

(H) Height (CM) 1.4

Size Fourth

Construction

Color Natural

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.125

Case Height 4

Case Length 11

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.18

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.8



Third-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table hotel pan lid in white

This low-density polyethylene lid is nonstaining, easy to clean and dishwasher-safe. It keeps 

ingredients fresh and food sanitary and is safe to use in temperatures from -20°F to 190°F. 

The lid’s edge allows stacking for easy transport or to save space in coolers and 

refrigerators. Compatible with Vollrath® Super Pan® third-size steam table pans.

Low-density polyethylene construction

Sanitary and easy to clean

Safe to use in temperatures ranging
from -20°F to 190°F

Ideal for cold food storage



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419276684



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.406 x 6.976 x 0.527

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 5.175

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.756

(H) Height (IN) 0.52

(W) Width (CM) 16.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 13.1

(D) Depth (CM) 17.7

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 14.6

(H) Height (CM) 1.3

Size Sixth

Construction

Color Natural

Construction Feature 2 Flexible

Construction Material Polyethylene

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.25

Case Height 4.125

Case Length 7.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.13

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.26



Sixth-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table hotel pan lid in red

This low-density polyethylene lid is nonstaining, easy to clean and dishwasher-safe. It keeps 

ingredients fresh and food sanitary and is safe to use in temperatures from -20°F to 190°F. 

The lid’s edge allows stacking for easy transport or to save space in coolers and 

refrigerators. Compatible with Vollrath® Super Pan® sixth-size steam table pans.

Low-density polyethylene is
nonstaining

Dishwasher-safe

Safe to use in temperatures ranging
from -20°F to 190°F (-28°C to 88°C)

Lids allow pans to be stacked for
space-saving cold-food storage

DEALER NOTE: In order to fulfill this item a minimum order quantity of 480 pieces must be purchased.



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 671080552019

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.406 x 6.976 x 0.527

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 5.175

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.756

(H) Height (IN) 0.52

(W) Width (CM) 16.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 13.1

(D) Depth (CM) 17.7



(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 14.6

(H) Height (CM) 1.3

Size Sixth

Construction

Color Red

Construction Feature 2 Flexible

Construction Material Polyethylene

Case Lot Measurement

Case Width 7.25

Case Height 4.125

Case Length 7.5



Ninth-size Super Pan V® flexible

steam table pan lid in white

This flexible steam table pan lid by Vollrath keeps food fresh, protected and safe. The low-

density polyethylene construction is stain-resistant, flexible and durable. Itʼs also dishwasher-

safe and features an edge design that allows for convenient, sturdy stacking. Itʼs safe for 

temperatures between -20°F and 190°F, making it ideal for cold storage, transportation and 

more.

Low-density polyethylene construction
is stain-resistant, flexible and durable

Safe for temperatures between -20°F
and 190°F



Lid design allows stacking for
convenient storage and transport

Dishwasher-safe for easy cleaning

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419276691

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 4.375 x 7 x 0.562

(W) Width (IN) 4.25



(D) Depth (IN) 7

(H) Height (IN) 0.56

(W) Width (CM) 11.1

(D) Depth (CM) 17.8

(H) Height (CM) 1.4

Size Ninth

Construction

Color Natural

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.5

Case Height 4.25

Case Length 5.125

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.1

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 0.96



Half-size aluminum Cover-All steam

table pan cover

Designed to eliminate waste and ongoing disposable costs, the Cover-All steam table pan 

cover by Vollrath is a reusable, durable alternative to foil or plastic wrap. Made of strong 

aluminum, this cover lasts for years. The handle on one end ensures safe removal, while the 

recessed design allows secure nesting and stacking. It creates a reliable seal that maintains 

food quality and temperature with ease.

3004-Series aluminum is strong and
durable

Handle on one end makes removal
safe and easy



Recessed design ensures secure
nesting and stacking

Designed to replace foil or plastic wrap,
eliminating waste and ongoing
disposable costs

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419054909

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 10.375 x 0.562

(W) Width (IN) 12.75

(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(H) Height (IN) 0.56

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 1.4

Size Half

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 3

Case Width 10.75

Case Height 1.25

Case Length 13.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.1

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.92



Full-size aluminum Cover-All steam

table pan cover

Designed to eliminate waste and ongoing disposable costs, the Cover-All steam table pan 

cover by Vollrath is a reusable, durable alternative to foil or plastic wrap. Made of strong 

aluminum, this cover lasts for years. The handle on one end ensures safe removal, while the 

recessed design allows secure nesting and stacking. It creates a reliable seal that maintains 

food quality and temperature with ease.

3004-Series aluminum is strong and
durable

Handle on one end makes removal
safe and easy

Recessed design ensures secure
nesting and stacking

Designed to replace foil or plastic wrap,
eliminating waste and ongoing
disposable costs



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419054961

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 20.75 x 0.562

(W) Width (IN) 12.75

(D) Depth (IN) 20.75

(H) Height (IN) 0.56

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 52.7

(H) Height (CM) 1.4

Size Full

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.25

Case Height 1.75

Case Length 21.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.29

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 8.76



Full-size Super Pan® stainless steel

transport pan cover

The Super Pan transport pan cover is the perfect way to protect food items and prevent 

messes. The heavy-duty stainless steel construction is durable and long-lasting, promising 

years of use. The sleek design creates a secure seal that prevents spills during transport or 

storage and allows the pans to be stacked so you can maximize space.

Heavy-duty 20-gauge 300-Series
stainless steel is durable and long-
lasting

Creates a tight seal that prevents
seepage or spillage during transport or
storage



Allows stacking for space-saving
storage

Designed specifically for Vollrath®
Super Pan transport pans

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038404

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.937 x 21 x 1

(W) Width (IN) 12.81



(D) Depth (IN) 21

(H) Height (IN) 1

(W) Width (CM) 32.9

(D) Depth (CM) 53.3

(H) Height (CM) 2.5

Size Full

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.626

Case Height 5.313

Case Length 21.688

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.91

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 16.24



DISCONTINUED

Super Pan® Cold Cover

Store in freezer overnight.

300 series stainless steel

Store in freezer overnight and use in
place of standard transport covers to
keep cold foods chilled

Use on serving line for juices, ice
cream or fresh vegetables

**Cold Cover will only fit Super Pan
transport pans



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419051854

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.937 x 21 x 1

(W) Width (IN) 12.93

(D) Depth (IN) 21

(H) Height (IN) 1

(W) Width (CM) 32.9

(D) Depth (CM) 53.3

(H) Height (CM) 2.5

Size Full

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 1

Case Width 13.5

Case Height 1.5

Case Length 21.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.25

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 9.15

PRODUCT PARTS

Name Part #

VACUUM BIB-FOR EUTECTIC COVER 21385-3



Half-size Super Pan® stainless steel

food transport cover

This heavy-duty 20-gauge 300-Series stainless steel cover for half-size Super Pan transport 

pans seals securely to prevent spillage while transporting or storing in the refrigerator or 

cooler. It allows the pans to be safely stacked to reduce slipping during transport.

Heavy-duty 20-gauge 300-Series
stainless steel

Seals securely to prevent seepage

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038756



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.875 x 10.499 x 1

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.61

(D) Depth (IN) 10.5

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 9.3

(H) Height (IN) 1

(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 3

(W) Width (CM) 32.7

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 29.5

(D) Depth (CM) 26.7

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 23.6

(H) Height (CM) 2.5

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 7.6

Size Half

Construction

Construction Feature 2 Heavy Duty

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Gauge 20

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 3

Case Width 11.875



Case Height 4.3

Case Length 14.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.25

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.69



Two-thirds-size Super Pan V® solid

stainless steel cover

Protect food, maintain temperature and prevent contamination with the Super Pan V solid 

cover. Made of strong stainless steel, this durable cover is sure to last for years, and the 

bright finish creates an elegant appearance. The sturdy center handle offers a comfortable 

grip and makes it easy to remove the cover when needed, while the flat design allows for 

space-saving stacking. The reinforced edge adds strength, preventing dents and dings, 

making this cover perfect for busy, fast-paced kitchens.



22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel is
durable and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit

Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Designed for Vollrath® Super Pan V
steam table pans

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038855

Unit Dimensions



Overall Dimensions (IN) 4 x 12.875 x 1.25

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(D) Depth (IN) 13.93

(H) Height (IN) 1.25

(W) Width (CM) 10.2

(D) Depth (CM) 32.7

(H) Height (CM) 3.2

Size Two-Thirds

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 14

Case Height 5

Case Length 12.875

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.52

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 8.94



Half-size Super Pan V® solid

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover has a 

sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents 

contamination. The bright finish offers elegant presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038862



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.76 x 10.44 x 1.125

(W) Width (IN) 12.75

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.5

(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 9.18

(H) Height (IN) 1.12

Usable Height (IN) 0.437

(WH) Handle Width (IN) 4.63

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 29.2

(D) Depth (CM) 26.5

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 23.3

(H) Height (CM) 2.9

Usable Height (CM) 1.1

(WH) Handle Width (CM) 11.8

Size Half

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6



Case Width 10.75

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 13.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.37

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 6.3



Third-size Super Pan V® solid

stainless steel cover

Designed to be loose-fitting so you can easily lift it off the pan and then replace it later, this 

lid is ideal for use with Vollrath Super Pans (sold separately) in your cafeteria line, steam 

table, or cold well. By using a cover with your food pans, you can keep your food hot or cold 

for longer periods of time while also preventing contamination.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038879



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.796 x 6.93 x 1.003

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.378

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.512

(H) Height (IN) 1

Usable Height (IN) 0.38

(WH) Handle Width (IN) 3.79

(W) Width (CM) 32.5

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.9

(D) Depth (CM) 17.6

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 14

(H) Height (CM) 2.5

Usable Height (CM) 1

(WH) Handle Width (CM) 9.6

Size Third

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6



Case Width 7.75

Case Height 4.75

Case Length 13.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.29

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.14



Fourth-size Super Pan V® solid

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover has a 

sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents 

contamination. The bright finish offers elegant presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038886

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.378 x 10.434 x 0.96

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 4.965

(D) Depth (IN) 10.43

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 9.018

(H) Height (IN) 0.96

Usable Height (IN) 0.36

(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 3.79

(W) Width (CM) 16.2

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 12.6

(D) Depth (CM) 26.5



(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 22.9

(H) Height (CM) 2.4

Usable Height (CM) 0.9

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 9.6

Size Fourth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7

Case Height 5.75

Case Length 11.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.26

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.18



Sixth-size Super Pan V® solid

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover has a 

sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents 

contamination. The bright finish offers elegant presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038893

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.378 x 6.93 x 0.98

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 4.96

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.512

(H) Height (IN) 0.98

Usable Height (IN) 0.36

(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 3.79

(W) Width (CM) 16.2

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 12.6

(D) Depth (CM) 17.6



(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 14

(H) Height (CM) 2.5

Usable Height (CM) 0.9

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 9.6

Size Sixth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.5

Case Height 5

Case Length 7.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.16

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.4



Eighth-size Super Pan V® solid

stainless steel cover

Protect food, maintain temperature and prevent contamination with the Super Pan V solid 

cover. Made of strong stainless steel, this durable cover is sure to last for years, and the 

bright finish creates an elegant appearance. The sturdy center handle offers a comfortable 

grip and makes it easy to remove the cover when needed, while the flat design allows for 

space-saving stacking. The reinforced edge adds strength, preventing dents and dings, 

making this cover perfect for busy, fast-paced kitchens.

22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel is
durable and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Designed for Vollrath® Super Pan V
steam table pans

Designed for Vollrath® Super Pan V
steam table pans

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 671080582009

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.378 x 5.197 x 1.125

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(D) Depth (IN) 5.19

(H) Height (IN) 1.12

(W) Width (CM) 16.2

(D) Depth (CM) 13.2

(H) Height (CM) 2.9

Size Eighth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 8

Case Width 6

Case Height 6



Full-size Super Pan V® slotted

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover features an 

open slot to keep a utensil conveniently handy and a sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to 

lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents contamination. The bright finish offers elegant 

presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038923



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.89 x 20.96 x 1.187

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.227

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 0.787

(D) Depth (IN) 20.96

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 19.296

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 1.068

(H) Height (IN) 1.18

Usable Height (IN) 0.5

(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 4.63

(W) Width (CM) 32.7

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.5

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 2

(D) Depth (CM) 53.2

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 49

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 2.7

(H) Height (CM) 3

Usable Height (CM) 1.3

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 11.8

Size Full

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals



Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.5

Case Height 5.75

Case Length 21.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.97

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 15.18



Half-size Super Pan V® slotted

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover features an 

open slot to keep a utensil conveniently handy and a sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to 

lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents contamination. The bright finish offers elegant 

presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038930

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.76 x 10.44 x 1.125

(W) Width (IN) 12.75

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.5

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 1.068

(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 9.18

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 0.787

(H) Height (IN) 1.12

Usable Height (IN) 0.437

(WH) Handle Width (IN) 4.63

(W) Width (CM) 32.4



(WU) Usable Width (CM) 29.2

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 2.7

(D) Depth (CM) 26.5

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 23.3

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 2

(H) Height (CM) 2.9

Usable Height (CM) 1.1

(WH) Handle Width (CM) 11.8

Size Half

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.5

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 10.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.38

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 6.18



Third-size Super Pan V® slotted

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover features an 

open slot to keep a utensil conveniently handy and a sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to 

lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents contamination. The bright finish offers elegant 

presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038947



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.796 x 6.93 x 1.003

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.378

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 1.06

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.512

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 0.787

(H) Height (IN) 1

Usable Height (IN) 0.38

(WH) Handle Width (IN) 3.79

(W) Width (CM) 32.5

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.9

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 2.7

(D) Depth (CM) 17.6

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 14

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 2

(H) Height (CM) 2.5

Usable Height (CM) 1

(WH) Handle Width (CM) 9.6

Size Third

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals



Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.5

Case Height 4.75

Case Length 7.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.28

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.14



Fourth-size Super Pan V® slotted

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover features an 

open slot to keep a utensil conveniently handy and a sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to 

lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents contamination. The bright finish offers elegant 

presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038954

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.378 x 10.434 x 0.96

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 4.965

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 0.787

(D) Depth (IN) 10.43

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 9.018

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 1.068

(H) Height (IN) 0.96

Usable Height (IN) 0.36

(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 3.79

(W) Width (CM) 16.2



(WU) Usable Width (CM) 12.6

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 2

(D) Depth (CM) 26.5

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 22.9

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 2.7

(H) Height (CM) 2.4

Usable Height (CM) 0.9

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 9.6

Size Fourth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7

Case Height 5.75

Case Length 11.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.26

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.24



Sixth-size Super Pan V® slotted

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover features an 

open slot to keep a utensil conveniently handy and a sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to 

lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents contamination. The bright finish offers elegant 

presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038961

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.378 x 6.93 x 0.98

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 4.96

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 0.787

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.512

(H) Height (IN) 0.98

Usable Height (IN) 0.36

(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 3.79

(W) Width (CM) 16.2

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 12.6



(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 2

(D) Depth (CM) 17.6

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 14

(H) Height (CM) 2.5

Usable Height (CM) 0.9

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 9.6

Size Sixth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.5

Case Height 5

Case Length 7.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.17

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.22



Eighth-size Super Pan V® slotted

stainless steel cover

Protect food, maintain temperature and prevent contamination with the Super Pan V solid 

cover. Made of strong stainless steel, this durable cover is sure to last for years, and the 

bright finish creates an elegant appearance. The sturdy center handle offers a comfortable 

grip and makes it easy to remove the cover when needed, while the flat design allows for 

space-saving stacking. A slot keeps a serving utensil within reach and prevents it from 

sliding into the pan. Reinforced edges add strength, preventing dents and dings, making this 

cover perfect for busy, fast-paced kitchens.

22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel is
durable and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit

Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 671080582016

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.378 x 5.197 x 1.125

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(D) Depth (IN) 5.19

(H) Height (IN) 1.12



(W) Width (CM) 16.2

(D) Depth (CM) 13.2

(H) Height (CM) 2.9

Size Eighth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 8

Case Width 6

Case Height 6

Case Length 7



Ninth-size Super Pan V® solid

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover has a 

sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents 

contamination. The bright finish offers elegant presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419038978



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 4.312 x 7 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 4.25

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 11

(D) Depth (CM) 17.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Ninth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 4.75

Case Height 3.75

Case Length 8.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.09

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.5



Ninth-size Super Pan V® slotted

stainless steel cover

Protect food, maintain temperature and prevent contamination with the Super Pan V solid 

cover. Made of strong stainless steel, this durable cover is sure to last for years, and the 

bright finish creates an elegant appearance. The sturdy center handle offers a comfortable 

grip and makes it easy to remove the cover when needed, while the flat design allows for 

space-saving stacking. A slot keeps a serving utensil within reach and prevents it from 

sliding into the pan. Reinforced edges add strength, preventing dents and dings, making this 

cover perfect for busy, fast-paced kitchens.



22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel is
durable and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit

Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Slot keeps serving utensil within reach
and prevents it from sliding into the
pan

Designed for Vollrath® Super Pan V
steam table pans

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419039005

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 4.312 x 7 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 4.25

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 11

(D) Depth (CM) 17.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Ninth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement



Case Lot 6

Case Width 9

Case Height 3.75

Case Length 4.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.1

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.5



16 Inch Deli Pan Cover

24 gauge 300 series stainless steel

24 gauge 300 series stainless steel



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419039081

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 16.5 x 9.812 x 1.062

(W) Width (IN) 16.5

(D) Depth (IN) 9.81

(H) Height (IN) 1.06

(W) Width (CM) 41.9

(D) Depth (CM) 24.9

(H) Height (CM) 2.7

Size Full



Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 10.5

Case Height 5.5

Case Length 16.75

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.56

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 9.3



Full-size stainless steel solid dome

cover with black Kool-Touch®
handle

Made of satin-finished 300-Series stainless steel, this dome is 2 ½ inches high to allow 

ample space for food within the chafer. The sleek black Kool-Touch handle stays comfortable 

up to 220°F to protect guests and staff.

Satin-finish 300-Series stainless steel

Black Kool-Touch handle stays
comfortable to 220°F

Dome lid allows ample space for food



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419039098

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 20.96 x 12.89 x 3.769

(W) Width (IN) 21

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 19.656

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 18.5

(D) Depth (IN) 12.87

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 11.539

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 10.438

(H) Height (IN) 3.76

Usable Height (IN) 2.425

(HH) Handle Height (IN) 1.344

(WH) Handle Width (IN) 5.5



(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 1

(W) Width (CM) 53.2

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 49.9

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 47

(D) Depth (CM) 32.7

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 29.3

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 26.5

(H) Height (CM) 9.6

Usable Height (CM) 6.2

(HH) Handle Height (CM) 3.4

(WH) Handle Width (CM) 14

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 2.5

Size Full

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 1

Case Width 13.5

Case Height 5.35

Case Length 21.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.9



Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.39

PRODUCT PARTS

Name Part #

HANDLE - KOOL TOUCH 22105-1

KOOL-TOUCH HANDLE PARTS BAG 41555-2

FINGER GUARD - KOOL TOUCH 23775-1

HANDLE ASSM/CHAFER COVER 46849



Full-size Super Pan V® solid

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover has a 

sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents 

contamination. The bright finish offers elegant presentation.

Durable stainless steel construction

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419039111



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.89 x 20.96 x 1.187

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.227

(D) Depth (IN) 20.96

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 19.296

(H) Height (IN) 1.18

Usable Height (IN) 0.5

(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 4.63

(W) Width (CM) 32.7

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.5

(D) Depth (CM) 53.2

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 49

(H) Height (CM) 3

Usable Height (CM) 1.3

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 11.8

Size Full

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6



Case Width 13.5

Case Height 5.75

Case Length 21.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.97

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 15.18



Full-size stainless steel hinged

dome steam table pan cover

This durable 300-Series stainless steel hinged dome cover fits standard full-size steam table 

pans and features a center hinge that allows product to be served from either side of the 

pan without fully removing the cover. That helps prevent heat from escaping, keeps 

contaminants out and eliminates the need for extra space to set a cover. Half-circle end 

handles offer safe and easy access.

Durable 300-Series stainless steel

Sturdy welded handles

Convenient hinge allows easy access
to food without having to remove entire
cover



Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419039142

Unit Dimensions

(W) Width (IN) 21

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 19.579



(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 20.96

(D) Depth (IN) 12.87

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 11.517

(H) Height (IN) 2.42

(HH) Handle Height (IN) 0.563

(WH) Handle Width (IN) 1.344

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 49.7

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 53.2

(D) Depth (CM) 32.7

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 29.3

(H) Height (CM) 6.2

(HH) Handle Height (CM) 1.4

(WH) Handle Width (CM) 3.4

Size Full

Weight

Weight (LB) 4.44

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Hinged

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 1



Case Width 13.5

Case Height 6.25

Case Length 12

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.59

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.44



Full-size stainless steel hinged flat

steam table pan cover

This durable 300-Series stainless steel hinged flat cover fits standard full-size steam table 

pans and features a center hinge that allows product to be served from either side of the 

pan without fully removing the cover. That helps prevent heat from escaping, keeps 

contaminants out and eliminates the need for extra space to set a cover. Half-circle end 

handles offer safe and easy access.

Durable 300-Series stainless steel

Sturdy welded handles

Convenient hinge allows easy access
to food without having to remove entire
cover



Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419039166

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 20.922 x 12.859 x 1.281

(W) Width (IN) 21



(WU) Usable Width (IN) 19.473

(WB) Width Base (IN) 8.396

(D) Depth (IN) 12.87

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 11.412

(DB) Depth Base (IN) 11.186

(H) Height (IN) 1.28

Usable Height (IN) 0.5

(HH) Handle Height (IN) 0.781

(DH) Handle Depth (IN) 1.562

(W) Width (CM) 53.1

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 49.5

(WB) Width Base (CM) 21.3

(D) Depth (CM) 32.7

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 29

(DB) Depth Base (CM) 28.4

(H) Height (CM) 3.3

Usable Height (CM) 1.3

(HH) Handle Height (CM) 2

(DH) Handle Depth (CM) 4

Size Full

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Hinged

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle



Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 3

Case Width 13.5

Case Height 5.25

Case Length 21.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.88

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 8.85



Half-size stainless steel solid dome

cover with black Kool-Touch®

handle

The solid dome cover by Vollrath is the perfect choice for taller food items. With a dome 

height of 2 ½ inches, this cover provides ample space, and the solid design offers excellent 

protection, maintains temperature and prevents contamination. The stainless steel 

construction is durable and long-lasting, and the satin finish creates an elegant appearance. 

The black Kool-Touch handle is insulated and comfortable up to 220°F.



300-Series stainless steel is durable
and long-lasting

Satin finish creates a sleek appearance

2 ½-inch dome ensures plenty of room
for taller food items

Kool-Touch handle offers a
comfortable, cool grip up to 220°F

Made in the USA

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419199907

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.875 x 12.625 x 3.75

(W) Width (IN) 10.62

(D) Depth (IN) 12.87

(H) Height (IN) 3.75

(W) Width (CM) 32.7

(D) Depth (CM) 32.1

(H) Height (CM) 9.5

Size Half

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 1

Case Width 13.5

Case Height 4.5

Case Length 10.625

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.37



Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.17

PRODUCT PARTS

Name Part #

HANDLE - KOOL TOUCH 22105-1

KOOL-TOUCH HANDLE PARTS BAG 41555-2

FINGER GUARD - KOOL TOUCH 23775-1

HANDLE ASSM/CHAFER COVER 46849



Full-size Super Pan 3® solid

stainless steel cover

This sturdy 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel cover securely fits the full-size Super Pan 3 

pan. Its durable construction features a center flat handle for easy lifting and reinforced 

edges for added strength. This cover is EN631-1-compliant and NSF-certified.

Durable stainless steel

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315802



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.732 x 20.803 x 0.85

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.317

(D) Depth (IN) 20.96

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 19.388

(H) Height (IN) 0.85

Usable Height (IN) 0.29

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.7

(D) Depth (CM) 52.8

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 49.2

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Usable Height (CM) 0.7

Size Full

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13

Case Height 5.5



Case Length 21

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.97

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 14.8



Two-third-size Super Pan 3® solid

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, making this cover an excellent addition to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315840

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 13.875 x 0.375

(W) Width (IN) 12.81



(D) Depth (IN) 13.93

(H) Height (IN) 0.37

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 35.2

(H) Height (CM) 1

Size Two-Thirds

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.125

Case Height 5.708665

Case Length 14

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.61

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 10.26



Half-size Super Pan 3® solid

stainless steel cover

This sturdy 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel cover securely fits the half-size Super Pan 3 

pan. Its durable construction features a center flat handle for easy lifting and reinforced 

edges for added strength. This cover is EN631-1-compliant and NSF-certified.

Durable stainless steel

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315826



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 10.375 x 0.375

(W) Width (IN) 12.75

(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 8.955

(H) Height (IN) 0.37

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 22.7

(H) Height (CM) 1

Size Half

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.25

Case Height 4.330711

Case Length 10.875

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.37

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 7.5



Third-size Super Pan 3® solid

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, making this cover an excellent addition to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Made in the USA

NSF-certified



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315864

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.732 x 6.866 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.3117

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.451

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

Usable Height (IN) 0.405

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.7

(D) Depth (CM) 17.4

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 13.8



(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Usable Height (CM) 1

Size Third

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.125

Case Height 7.67717

Case Length 7.375

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.29

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 5.1



Fourth-size Super Pan 3® solid

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, making this cover an excellent addition to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315925

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.312 x 10.375 x 0.375

(W) Width (IN) 6.37



(D) Depth (IN) 10.43

(H) Height (IN) 0.37

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 1

Size Fourth

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 10.813

Case Height 5.563

Case Length 6.751

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.26

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.84



Half-long-size Super Pan 3® solid

stainless steel cover

This sturdy 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel cover securely fits the half-long-size Super 

Pan 3 pan. Its durable construction features a center flat handle for easy lifting and 

reinforced edges for added strength. This cover is EN631-1-compliant and NSF-certified.

Durable stainless steel

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315949



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.315 x 20.803 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.31

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 4.9

(D) Depth (IN) 20.81

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 19.388

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

Usable Height (IN) 0.399

(W) Width (CM) 16

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 12.4

(D) Depth (CM) 52.8

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 49.2

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Usable Height (CM) 1

Size Half-Long

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Solid

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.813

Case Height 5.875



Case Length 21.375

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.5

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 7.4



Sixth-size Super Pan 3® solid

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, making this cover an excellent addition to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Made in the USA

NSF-certified



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315888

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.315 x 6.866 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 4.9

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.451

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

Usable Height (IN) 0.405

(W) Width (CM) 16

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 12.4

(D) Depth (CM) 17.4

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 13.8



(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Usable Height (CM) 1

Size Sixth

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 7.375

Case Height 5.875

Case Length 6.813

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.16

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.65



Ninth-size Super Pan 3® solid

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, making this cover an excellent addition to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315901

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 4.187 x 6.875 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 4.25



(D) Depth (IN) 7

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 10.6

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Ninth

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 8.375

Case Height 3.5

Case Length 4.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.08

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.9



Full-size Super Pan 3® slotted

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, and a slot keeps your serving utensil handy, making this cover an excellent addition 

to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Slot keeps serving utensil handy

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315819

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 20.812 x 0.375

(W) Width (IN) 12.81



(D) Depth (IN) 20.96

(H) Height (IN) 0.37

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 52.9

(H) Height (CM) 1

Size Full

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13

Case Height 5.5

Case Length 21

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.97

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 14.85



Two-thirds-size Super Pan 3®

slotted stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, and a slot keeps your serving utensil handy, making this cover an excellent addition 

to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Slot keeps serving utensil handy

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315857

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 10.375 x 12.75 x 0.375

(W) Width (IN) 12.81



(D) Depth (IN) 13.93

(H) Height (IN) 0.37

(W) Width (CM) 26.4

(D) Depth (CM) 32.4

(H) Height (CM) 1

Size Two-Thirds

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 13.125

Case Height 5.75

Case Length 14

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.61

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 10.34



Half-size Super Pan 3® slotted

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, and a slot keeps your serving utensil handy, making this cover an excellent addition 

to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Slot keeps serving utensil handy

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315833

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 10.375 x 0.375

(W) Width (IN) 12.75



(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(H) Height (IN) 0.37

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 1

Size Half

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 10.875

Case Height 5.875

Case Length 13.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.37

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 7.46



Third-size Super Pan 3® slotted

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover features an 

open slot to keep a utensil conveniently handy and a sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to 

lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents contamination.

Durable stainless steel

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315871



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.732 x 6.866 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 12.81

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 11.3117

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.451

(D2) Secondary Depth (IN) 1

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

Usable Height (IN) 0.405

(W) Width (CM) 32.3

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 28.7

(D) Depth (CM) 17.4

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 13.8

(D2) Secondary Depth (CM) 2.5

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Usable Height (CM) 1

Size Third

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6



Case Width 7.375

Case Height 4.75

Case Length 13.125

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.29

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 5.01



Fourth-size Super Pan 3® slotted

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, and a slot keeps your serving utensil handy, making this cover an excellent addition 

to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Slot keeps serving utensil handy

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315932

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.312 x 10.375 x 0.375

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(D) Depth (IN) 10.43



(H) Height (IN) 0.37

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 1

Size Fourth

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 10.813

Case Height 5.563

Case Length 6.751

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.26

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 3.8



Half-long-size Super Pan 3® slotted

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, and a slot keeps your serving utensil handy, making this cover an excellent addition 

to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Slot keeps serving utensil handy

Designed to fit your Super Pan 3 steam
table pan from Vollrath

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315956

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.312 x 20.812 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.31



(D) Depth (IN) 20.81

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 52.9

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Size Half-Long

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 6.813

Case Height 5.875

Case Length 21.375

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.5

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 7.3



Sixth-size Super Pan 3® slotted

stainless steel cover

Made of durable 22-gauge 300-Series stainless steel, this solid steam pan cover features an 

open slot to keep a utensil conveniently handy and a sturdy center flat handle that’s easy to 

lift. It keeps food hot or cold and prevents contamination.

Durable stainless steel

Reinforced edges provide added
strength to the perimeter of the cover

NSF-certified

Made in the USA



PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315895



Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.315 x 6.866 x 0.875

(W) Width (IN) 6.37

(WU) Usable Width (IN) 4.9

(W2) Secondary Width (IN) 1

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(DU) Usable Depth (IN) 5.451

(H) Height (IN) 0.87

Usable Height (IN) 0.405

(W) Width (CM) 16

(WU) Usable Width (CM) 12.4

(W2) Secondary Width (CM) 2.5

(D) Depth (CM) 17.4

(DU) Usable Depth (CM) 13.8

(H) Height (CM) 2.2

Usable Height (CM) 1

Size Sixth

Construction

Construction Feature 1 Slotted

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Material Type Metals

Shape Rectangle

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6



Case Width 7.375

Case Height 5.875

Case Length 6.813

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.16

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 2.6



Fourth-size Super Pan 3® slotted

stainless steel cover

This sturdy cover by Vollrath fits on your Super Pan 3 steam table pan securely. The stainless 

steel construction is durable and long-lasting, while reinforced edges provide additional 

strength. The flat center handle offers a comfortable grip and ensures easy removal when 

needed, and a slot keeps your serving utensil handy, making this cover an excellent addition 

to your steam table setup.

Stainless steel construction is durable
and long-lasting

Reinforced edges provide additional
strength and resist dents and dings to
maintain fit



Flat center handle offers a comfortable
grip and ensures easy removal

Slot keeps serving utensil handy

Made in the USA

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315918

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 4.187 x 6.875 x 0.375

(W) Width (IN) 4.25

(D) Depth (IN) 7

(H) Height (IN) 0.37

(W) Width (CM) 10.6

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 1

Size Ninth

Construction

Construction Material Stainless Steel

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 8.375

Case Height 3.5

Case Length 4.5



Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.08

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 1.81



Full-size Super Pan 3® stainless

steel cook-chill cover

Save valuable time and improve efficiency with the Super Pan 3 cook-chill cover by Vollrath. 

This versatile cover is designed specifically for cooking and rapid chilling, so you donʼt need 

to swap out covers throughout the cook-chill process. Made of strong stainless steel, this 

cover promises years of service, and the scratch-resistant surface creates a sleek 

appearance. The snug fit allows for rapid, uniform cooking and chilling for superior results.

Stainless steel is durable and long-
lasting

Designed specifically for the complete
cook-chill process, no need to swap
covers



Scratch-resistant surface creates a
sleek appearance

Snug fits ensures rapid, uniform results

Also fits Super Pan V® pans

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315970

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 20.812 x 0.437

(W) Width (IN) 12.75



(D) Depth (IN) 20.81

(H) Height (IN) 0.43

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 52.9

(H) Height (CM) 1.1

Size Full

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 12

Case Width 21.188

Case Height 1.813

Case Length 13.126

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.29

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 27.75



Half-size Super Pan 3® stainless

steel cook-chill cover

Save valuable time and improve efficiency with the Super Pan 3 cook-chill cover by Vollrath. 

This versatile cover is designed specifically for cooking and rapid chilling, so you donʼt need 

to swap out covers throughout the cook-chill process. Made of strong stainless steel, this 

cover promises years of service, and the scratch-resistant surface creates a sleek 

appearance. The snug fit allows for rapid, uniform cooking and chilling for superior results.

Stainless steel is durable and long-
lasting

Designed specifically for the complete
cook-chill process, no need to swap
covers



Scratch-resistant surface creates a
sleek appearance

Snug fits ensures rapid, uniform results

Made in the USA

Designed for storage or cold
applications — not for use in steam
environments

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419315994

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 10.375 x 0.437

(W) Width (IN) 12.75



(D) Depth (IN) 10.37

(H) Height (IN) 0.43

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 26.4

(H) Height (CM) 1.1

Size Half

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 12

Case Width 13.438

Case Height 2.501

Case Length 11.563

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.23

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 13.8



Third-size Super Pan 3® stainless

steel cook-chill cover

Save valuable time and improve efficiency with the Super Pan 3 cook-chill cover by Vollrath. 

This versatile cover is designed specifically for cooking and rapid chilling, so you donʼt need 

to swap out covers throughout the cook-chill process. Made of strong stainless steel, this 

cover promises years of service, and the scratch-resistant surface creates a sleek 

appearance. The snug fit allows for rapid, uniform cooking and chilling for superior results.

Stainless steel is durable and long-
lasting

Designed specifically for the complete
cook-chill process, no need to swap
covers



Scratch-resistant surface creates a
sleek appearance

Snug fit ensures rapid, uniform results

Also fits Super Pan V® pans

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419316021

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 12.75 x 6.875 x 0.437

(W) Width (IN) 12.75



(D) Depth (IN) 6.87

(H) Height (IN) 0.43

(W) Width (CM) 32.4

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 1.1

Size Third

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 12

Case Width 8.876

Case Height 2.563

Case Length 14

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.18

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 9.1



Sixth-size Super Pan 3® stainless

steel cook-chill cover

Save valuable time and improve efficiency with the Super Pan 3 cook-chill cover by Vollrath. 

This versatile cover is designed specifically for cooking and rapid chilling, so you donʼt need 

to swap out covers throughout the cook-chill process. Made of strong stainless steel, this 

cover promises years of service, and the scratch-resistant surface creates a sleek 

appearance. The snug fit allows for rapid, uniform cooking and chilling for superior results.

Stainless steel is durable and long-
lasting

Designed specifically for the complete
cook-chill process, no need to swap
covers



Scratch-resistant surface creates a
sleek appearance

Snug fits ensures rapid, uniform results

Also fits Super Pan V® pans

Made in the USA

NSF-certified

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information

UPC 029419316038

Unit Dimensions

Overall Dimensions (IN) 6.312 x 6.875 x 0.312

(W) Width (IN) 6.31



(D) Depth (IN) 6.87

(H) Height (IN) 0.31

(W) Width (CM) 16

(D) Depth (CM) 17.5

(H) Height (CM) 0.8

Size Sixth

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 12

Case Width 8.125

Case Height 3.5

Case Length 7.375

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.12

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 4.61



DISCONTINUED

Hinged Inset Covers with Flip Lever

Cool touch finger flip lever is standard

Lever is securely welded in place

300 series mirror finish stainless steel

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information



UPC 671080011684

Unit Dimensions

(W) Width (IN) 0

(H) Height (IN) 0.93

(DI) Diameter 9.625

(H) Height (CM) 2.4

(DI) Diameter (CM) 24.4

Weight

Weight (LB) 1.2313

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 10.25

Case Height 10.5

Case Length 10.25

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.76

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 7.39

PRODUCT ACCESSORIES

Name Item #

4 ⅛-quart stainless steel inset 78174

7 ¼-quart stainless steel inset 78184



DISCONTINUED

Hinged Inset Covers with Flip Lever

Cool touch finger flip lever is standard

Lever is securely welded in place

300 series mirror finish stainless steel

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Model Information



UPC 671080011714

Unit Dimensions

(W) Width (IN) 0

(H) Height (IN) 0.93

(DI) Diameter 11.4375

(H) Height (CM) 2.4

(DI) Diameter (CM) 29.1

Weight

Weight (LB) 1.4025

Case Lot Measurement

Case Lot 6

Case Width 12.25

Case Height 7

Case Length 11.5

Case Lot Cube (ft.) 0.64

Case Lot Weight (lbs.) 8.42

PRODUCT ACCESSORIES

Name Item #

7 ¼-quart stainless steel inset 78194

11-quart stainless steel inset 78204



 

По вопросам продаж и поддержки обращайтесь: 
 

Алматы (727)345-47-04 Иваново (4932)77-34-06 Магнитогорск (3519)55-03-13 Ростов-на-Дону (863)308-18-15 Тольятти (8482)63-91-07 

Ангарск (3955)60-70-56 Ижевск (3412)26-03-58 Москва (495)268-04-70 Рязань (4912)46-61-64 Томск (3822)98-41-53 

Архангельск (8182)63-90-72 Иркутск (395)279-98-46 Мурманск (8152)59-64-93 Самара (846)206-03-16 Тула (4872)33-79-87 

Астрахань (8512)99-46-04 Казань (843)206-01-48 Набережные Челны (8552)20-53-41 Санкт-Петербург (812)309-46-40 Тюмень (3452)66-21-18 

Барнаул (3852)73-04-60 Калининград (4012)72-03-81 Нижний Новгород (831)429-08-12 Саратов (845)249-38-78 Ульяновск (8422)24-23-59 

Белгород (4722)40-23-64 Калуга (4842)92-23-67 Новокузнецк (3843)20-46-81 Севастополь (8692)22-31-93 Улан-Удэ (3012)59-97-51 

Благовещенск (4162)22-76-07 Кемерово (3842)65-04-62 Ноябрьск (3496)41-32-12 Саранск (8342)22-96-24 Уфа (347)229-48-12 

Брянск (4832)59-03-52 Киров (8332)68-02-04 Новосибирск (383)227-86-73 Симферополь (3652)67-13-56 Хабаровск (4212)92-98-04 

Владивосток (423)249-28-31 Коломна (4966)23-41-49 Омск (3812)21-46-40 Смоленск (4812)29-41-54 Чебоксары (8352)28-53-07 

Владикавказ (8672)28-90-48 Кострома (4942)77-07-48 Орел (4862)44-53-42 Сочи (862)225-72-31 Челябинск (351)202-03-61 

Владимир (4922)49-43-18 Краснодар (861)203-40-90 Оренбург (3532)37-68-04 Ставрополь (8652)20-65-13 Череповец (8202)49-02-64 

Волгоград (844)278-03-48 Красноярск (391)204-63-61 Пенза (8412)22-31-16 Сургут (3462)77-98-35 Чита (3022)38-34-83 

Вологда (8172)26-41-59 Курск (4712)77-13-04 Петрозаводск (8142)55-98-37 Сыктывкар (8212)25-95-17 Якутск (4112)23-90-97 

Воронеж (473)204-51-73 Курган (3522)50-90-47 Псков (8112)59-10-37 Тамбов (4752)50-40-97 Ярославль (4852)69-52-93 

Екатеринбург (343)384-55-89 Липецк (4742)52-20-81 Пермь (342)205-81-47 Тверь (4822)63-31-35  

 
Россия +7(495)268-04-70 

 
Казахстан +7(727)345-47-04 

 
Беларусь +(375)257-127-884 

 
Узбекистан +998(71)205-18-59 

 
Киргизия +996(312)96-26-47 

 
эл.почта: vha@nt-rt.ru || cайт: https://vollrath.nt-rt.ru/ 
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